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August 21, 2025

Dear Chief Schofield,

On behalf of the Maine Chiefs of Police Association, I congratulate you and the entire Windham Police

Department on achieving Maine Law Enforcement Accreditation Program (MLEAP) accredited status.

This prestigious recognition is a testament to your department’s dedication, exceptional professionalism,
and commitment to upholding the highest law enforcement standards.

The journey to accreditation is rigorous and demanding. It requires meticulous attention to detail,
comprehensive policy development, and sustained effort across all department levels. Reaching
accreditation status is a milestone and a testament to your department’s commitment to excellence in
service to your community. The standards set by MLEAP not only promote transparency and
accountability but also emphasize the importance of continuous improvement within law enforcement
agencies.

As you continue to build on this achievement, I am confident that Windham will serve as a leading
example of integrity, effectiveness and community partnership in law enforcement.

Once again, congratulations on this remarkable accomplishment. Please extend my sincere appreciation
and congratulations to all members of your department. Your hard work and commitment to excellence

have paid off, and we look forward to your continued success and leadership in the law enforcement
community.

Warmest regards,
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President



